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November 1, 2023 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

 God continues to bless the gathering and 

distribution of HIS WORD. God lets us network 

with many ministries globally that work to get 

Scripture into hands and hearts. We encourage all to seek 

God for help to gain a deep understanding of His word 

and how to please 

Him more. 

 It is amazing 

what God is doing 

to bring many to 

faith in Christ and 

develop godly productive lives that meet physical and 

spiritual needs to the glory of God. Throughout North 

America, thousands are doing simple things to save 

Scripture from the paper recyclers and get them to ministries that can distribute them. 

 Rejoice with us that thousands of people 

are coming to faith in Christ and are getting 

access to Scripture to learn to walk humbly 

with God in His righteous way, doing 

justly and loving mercy. 

 By sharing information and contacts, we 

are able to help people start their own Bible 

ministries, depending on their interests and 

availability. 

 It is a joy to see these photos of people in 

Africa eagerly seeking to understand God’s word 

and His great love. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jerry with Bible Foundation 


